
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We come to the end of another week and now it is March!   

It has been a really difficult week, as I know most of you will be aware, for attendance. The 
children appear to have some sort of cold/flu virus with a cough. It has massively impacted 
the school and I know the children have been really quite poorly. I do hope that we have 
weathered this storm now and the virus is going away. It seems to be doing the rounds in 
lots of schools and I have just been instructed to inform you to keep an eye on your children 
for spiking a temperature.  

The rest of Y6 went to the cyber-bullying court case this week and met a real life judge. It 
was a fabulous trip and very well led by the team there. Well done, Y6. 

Y2 led us in a wonderful assembly this week on Forgiveness. 

Next TUESDAY 5th MARCH we will ‘snuggle up with a book for our World Book Day 
Celebration. The children can come in school in their pyjamas and enjoy celebrating all 
things to do with reading on that day. 

Parents/Carers’ Evening is next Wednesday 6th March. Please sign up on Arbor. Any 
problems then please contact the office. 

The Prayer Leaders led us in a quiet reflection on Tuesday and they will lead us in another 
time for prayer on Friday 15th March at 2.45pm. All are welcome for some time to be still in 
the presence of the Lord this Lent. 
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